
     

 

Welcome!  
 

Welcome to The Wardlaw+Hartridge School! We are so excited that you have chosen to enroll in this 
globally interconnected and dynamic community. We take our holistic approach in developing the entire 
child, very seriously. Preparing our students not just for the immediate times but for 
whatever the future holds is an awesome responsibility for us, and we look forward 
to partnering with you in this undertaking. Before you know it, September will be 
here, and the real fun will begin.  

We are honored that you have chosen our school for your child’s future academic 
and extracurricular endeavors. We look forward to getting to know your family 
better and are equally eager to introduce you to the W+H family. 

Please be aware of the following opportunities to visit campus to start acquainting 
yourself to the community and one another. 

 Mark your calendar for…  

New Family Welcome Picnic – Thursday, May 5, 2022, 5 – 7 PM located in the All Purpose Room (AP 
Room) 

New Student Gathering – Thursday, August 25, 2022, 3 – 4:40 PM Front field (across from the main 
entrance)  

New Family and Student Orientation - Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at 9 AM. Details will be 
forthcoming. 

Annual Welcome Back Barbecue on Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. 

First Day of School and the 140th Convocation - Thursday, September 8, 2022  

 

Please visit https://www.whschool.org/admission/new-families for information 
and resources to help you prepare for the start of the school year. Don’t 
hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing you 
in the coming weeks! admission@WHschool.org | 908.754.1882 

Best regards, 

The W+H Admission Team 

Gerard, Ana and Bernadette  
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